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MERSEYSIDE

POLICE

30" of September 2023

Dear Parent/Guardian,

It has been drawn to our attention that, during the access and exit of students,
many vehicles are parked in the nearby roads in violation of current laws and
regulations.

Vehicles left on pavements, close to road intersections, in front of residents'
entrances, and in places where parking is not authorized, not only do they constitute

a violation punishable by a fine but, above all, they put the safety of young students
at risk.

Bearing in mind that one of our main tasks is to guarantee the community's safety,
drivers are encouraged to pay more attention to where to park their vehicles even if
it is for a short stop.

We are working alongside school staff and communities to reduce the risk of traffic

incidents involving students, but this also goes through the positive behavior of all
road users.

Local Community Team
Walton Lane Police Station
Liverpool,

L4 5XF

www.merseyside.police.uk
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